
 Meadowfield School 
  Swanstree Avenue 

Sittingbourne 
Kent ME10 4NL 

 
T: 01795 477788 

  E: office@meadowfield.kent.sch.uk 
 

Ms Angela Howe, BA Hons, NPQSL 
Principal 

1 
 

 

 
 
10th February 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  Giving Tree 
 
As you will remember from my end of term letter in December, I informed you that we had applied to the Blue 
Water Giving Tree via our charity contact Red Eagle Foundation for Christmas presents, and were successful.  
However, due to circumstances outside of our control we did not receive the presents in time for Christmas 
celebrations.  You will be pleased to know that the presents have arrived and we are now in a position to 
share them with the pupils. 
 
‘Random Acts of Kindness Day’ held on 17th February is a wonderful occasion that encourages people to 
spread love, compassion and positivity through small and unexpected acts of kindness.  In celebration of this 
day and our school values we will be sharing the presents with our pupils on the last day of term, 14th February 
2025. 
 
Random Acts of Kindness Day is a reminder that small gestures of kindness have the power to change the 
world.  By spreading love and positivity, we can create a more compassionate and caring society.  Take the 
opportunity on this day to perform a random act of kindness and make the world a better place. 
 
Wishing you all a safe and happy half term holiday. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Angela Howe 
Principal 


